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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am thrilled to be writing to you to announce the return of one of our much-loved Christmas traditions. 

This year we will be returning to Weston Playhouse to watch their festive Pantomime ‘Dick Whittington’ on 

Monday 11th December. 

Children will attend school as normal on this day and be transported to and from the theatre within school 

hours. We have managed to secure a small discount for the event but do require a payment of £18.00 per 

child to cover the cost of transport and theatre ticket.  

If your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding please discuss with the office any payment concerns.  

Consent to attend and payment to be made via ParentPay by 13th October to secure your child’s place.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs K Turner 

Headteacher  
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